CITY OF ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN

100 North Fifth Avenue, P.O. Box 8647, Ann Arbor, Michigan 48107
Phone 734.794.6110

Office of The City Administrator

April 20, 2010
Via E-mail - edward.vielmetti@gmail.com

Dear Mr. Vielmetti;

| have received your email message dated April 9, 2010, entitled “APPEAL. Fwd:
Google Fiber RFI.” Because your appeal was submitted electronically, it was deemed
received on the following business day, Monday, April 12, 2010.

Due to the demands on my time working on preparation of the City's budget for
submission to the City Council and because my ability to work on this appeal was
disrupted when the Guy C. Larcom, Jr. Municipal Building was closed for part of April 14
and all of April 15, 2010, | am extending the date for response to May 6, 2010, in
accordance with MCL 15.240(2)(d). | expect to be able to respond before the end of
that extension period.

Sincerely,

Roger % Fraser,

City Administrator

cc: Laurie Foondle, City FOIA Coordinator
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